
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Welcome to Arbor!  

Connaught School for Girls is now using the Parent Portal and Parent App, and has set up an 

account for you.  

To finish creating your account you just need to set a password. Your username is the email 

address we've sent this email to. 

Go to https://login.arbor.sc and click Forgot your password? to finish setting up your  

account.  

If you have any queries please contact the school office after the Easter Break, where we will 

be happy to support you 

Please be reminded that we no longer use Parentpay and from Tuesday 22
nd

 April 2025 all 

school trip and payments will need to be a made through Arbor  

The Parent App can be downloaded from either the Playstore on android phones or the Apple 

Store on iPhones.  

  

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Connaught School for Girls 

https://login.arbor.sc/



